

STATE OF NEW YORK
OFFICE FOR TECHNOLOGY
STATE CAPITOL, ESP
PO BOX 2062
ALBANY, NY 12220-0062
518-473-5622
518-473-3389 FAX

JAMES G. NATOLI CHAIRPERSON

GEORGE E. PATAKI GOVERNOR

September 26, 2001

Lt. Commander David Viger FAA Liaison Officer New York City Region

Dear Sir:

Please be advised that the New York State Office For Technology would like to use the services of Landcare Aviation to obtain digital imagery of Manhattan to assist the New York State and New York City Emergency Management Offices in their World Trade Center recovery efforts. We would appreciate it if you would provide them with any necessary assistance to insure the success of their flights on September 27, 2001 from Danbury, CT to Manhattan and return. They will be over the site from approximately 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and from 1 p.m. to 2:30 p.m.

Please note that we have obtained all necessary New York State approvals from the New York State Emergency Management Office (SEMO) via Col. Alhborn of the New York State Police. He can be reached through (518) 457-6518.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (518) 527-1515.

Sincerely,

R. Bruce Oswald

Project Director

Web Site: www.oft.state.ny.us E-Mail Address: nyoft@oft.state.ny.us